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Chris Austin

From: Wayne Jones [wayne@wjonesarchitecture.com]
Sent: Saturday, November 16, 2013 1:52 PM
To: rentalhelp
Subject: RE: Second Draft 2014 QAP

The requirement for exterior storage rooms for family projects would be better served if it allowed for storage inside the 

residential unit, with access adjacent to the entry door. 

 

Wayne Jones, Registered Architect, LEED AP 

Jones Architecture, PLLC 

5011 Falls of Neuse Road, Suite J    

Raleigh, NC 27609 

(919) 510-8186 

 

From: Chris Austin [mailto:claustin@nchfa.com] On Behalf Of rentalhelp 

Sent: Tuesday, November 12, 2013 2:59 PM 

To: rentalhelp 
Subject: Second Draft 2014 QAP 

 

 

The second draft of the 2014 Qualified Allocation Plan and Second Draft Revisions Memo are now available on the 

Agency's website: 

http://www.nchfa.com/Rental/RD2014qap.aspx 

 

Please review the draft carefully as there are several changes from the first draft.  We will continue to post comments as 

they are received. 
 

 

 

If you wish to no longer receive Rental Investment emails from the Agency, please reply to this email with “Remove” as 

the subject. 


